
To the participants of the 

 Warsztat badawczy  

               ======================================  

Apparently none of the participants of my Warsztat badawczy was already 

in the first two weeks on the campus. - If you have solved 

your visa and other problems, please try to contact me, preferably 

either here in my office after my classes 

  - on Wednesday, about 2pm, or  

  - on Friday, shortly after 10 am. 

(maybe also during the office hours, that I have to fix by Oct. 14^th).    

If these dates should not be possible during your time-table, 

you may also contact me by e-mail: 

  andreas.zastrow@ug.edu.pl 

At the first meeting we can try to discuss the character of this class, 

and also try to find a day that suits all of us in our weekly schedule.  

 

                            Andreas Zastrow 

 


